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June 14, 2021 

 

Mark D. Marini,  

Secretary 

Massachusetts Department of Public Utilities  

One South Station, 5th Floor  

Boston, Massachusetts 02110  

 

Via Email: dpu.efiling@mass.gov  

 

 

Re: Boston Housing Authority Comments in Docket D.P.U. 21-50  

 

 

Dear Secretary Marini:  

 

Attached, please find a copy of the Boston Housing Authority’s Comments in 

Docket D.P.U. 21-50.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at joel.wool@bostonhousing.gov.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

Joel Wool 

Chief of Staff 

Boston Housing Authority 
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